
The Victoria County Fire Marshal’s Office receives numerous phone calls from 

county residents regarding burn barrels.  As a result, we have contacted several 

local welding companies and made inquiries as to what they provide.   The 

Victoria County Fire Marshal’s Office does not endorse/recommend any of the 

companies; we are merely providing you with some choices.  The following are 

companies who have agreed to be included in a list to be distributed to the 

public.  

1.  Heibel’s Blacksmith & Welding  

 703 E. Juan Linn St. 

 (361) 573-2213 – call for pricing 

 barrels screens  made to order complete barrel/screen set 

 

2.  Koehne’s Welding 

 1308 E. Commercial 

 (361) 576-3372 – call for pricing 

 barrels screens  made to order complete barrel/screen set 

 

3.  Padilla Custom Welding 

 2805 S. Laurent St. 

 (361) 576-1554 – call for pricing 

 barrels screens  made to order complete barrel/screen set 

 

If you are a welding company providing these services and you are not on the list, 

please contact the Victoria County Fire Marshal’s Office at 361-579-9103 and we 

will gladly include you.   


